
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

Dan van Holst Pellekaan MP 
Member for Stuart 

 
Wednesday, 27 May 2015 

 

Contact Dan van Holst Pellekaan 
Port Augusta: (08) 8642 3633 

Kapunda: (08) 8566 2099 

 
Visit my website www.danvhp.com.au 

 

 
Anzac Centenary grant funding 

 
The Member for Stuart, Dan van Holst Pellekaan MP, is pleased to advise the Anzac 
Centenary Flags Fund is now open for applications. 
 
“The Centenary of Anzac is an important time to remember one of the most 

significant anniversaries in Australian history,” Mr van Holst Pellekaan said. 

“It is also a time to remember and learn more about the sacrifice made of those who 

died and fought for Australia in all wars and to also reflect on those who are currently 

serving.” 

As part of the State Government’s Centenary of Anzac Commemorative Program a 

$10,000 Flags Fund has been established to ensure that ex-service organisations 

are able to replace or install national flags, state flags or military ensigns for the 

Anzac Centenary. 

To request a flag/s or request more information about the Centenary of Anzac 

Commemorative Program please contact Veterans SA on (08) 8226 8544 or email 

veteranssa@sa.gov.au 

The Anzac Day Commemoration Fund is also still open for applications.  
 
Grants between $2,000 and $20,000 are available to support projects that 
commemorate the Anzac Centenary for South Australians, including events, 
exhibitions, research, community education activities and the restoration of 
memorials. 
 
For more information contact the ANZAC Day Commemoration Council by phone 
(08) 8226 3502 (Wed – Fri) or email ANZACDayCouncil@dpc.sa.gov.au  
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